
Year 6 – Weekly agenda 

Monday 8th  June 2020  

 Maths 
 
Please try to 
play 
TTRockstars 
daily 
Click on link 
to down load 
activities 
 
 

https://www.
bbc.co.uk/bite
size/topics/zq
grd2p 

 
 
This week’s 
focus is Data 
Handling. 
 
 
 
 

Writing  
 
 
Please try to 
play Skoolbo 
daily 
 
Click on link 
to down load 
activities 
 

https://www.b
bc.co.uk/bitesiz
e/topics/z4mm
n39 

 
This week’s 
Focus is 
poetry. 
 
 
 
 

 Spag/Reading  
 
Please try to read 
on Fiction 
Express daily 
 
Click on link to 
down load 
activities 
 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn 

 
 
 
This week’s Focus 
Is grammar  
revision. 

Science  

 

Please try to access 
 
 
Click on link to down 

load activity 

 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/b
itesize/topics/zbnnb9q 
 
This week’s focus is food 
chains and habitats. 
 

History/Geography  

 

Please try to access  
 

 
Click on link to down load 

activity 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bi
tesize/topics/zq6svcw 
 
This week’s focus is to 
introduce you to the 
Mayan civilisation  

 
 
 

Mindfulness  
 
Please try to 
access  
 
Click on link to 
down load video 
 
 

https://www.bb
c.co.uk/bitesize/
topics/ztkk7ty/r
esources/1 

 
This week’s  

focus is  
Emotional 

wellbeing 
 

Monday  

https://www.
bbc.co.uk/bite
size/topics/z7r
cwmn/articles
/z8dp8mn 
watch video  
Lo: To 
understand 

 
 

https://www.b
bc.co.uk/bitesiz
e/topics/z4mm
n39/articles/zw
3yw6f 
watch video 
Lo: what is a 

 
 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zpxhdxs 
 
watch video 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/b
itesize/topics/zbnnb9q/a
rticles/z93vdxs 

 
watch video 
Lo: Can you find different 
food chains in a savannah 
habitat? 

 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/
bitesize/topics/zq6svcw/
articles/zqv6msg 

 
watch video 
The Maya civilisation began 
long ago in a place called 
'Mesoamerica'. This huge 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/clips/
zq676sg 

watch video 
 
Children explain 
what makes them 
feel angry and 
then produce 
paintings to 
illustrate anger. 
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what data is 
and how it can 
be displayed. 
Such as line 
graphs, bar 
charts etc. 
 
 

Limerick? 
Limerick follow 
a pattern. In a 
limerick the 
first, second 
and fifth lines 
have the same 
rhythm and 
rhyme. The 
third and fourth 
lines rhyme 
with each other 
too. 
  

Lo: Explain what a 
verb is and create a 
list of verbs and 
apply in sentences. 
Jump 
Cry 
Cook 
Write  
Swim  
Every day I read my 
book before bed.  
  

First, find a producer – a 
plant that makes its own 
food from sunlight. Next, 
find a consumer that eats 
the producer. Then, find 
another consumer that eats. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/b
itesize/topics/zbnnb9q/a
rticles/zcgbjty 

Watch video 

Lo: Can you find different 
food chains in a tundra 
habitat? 

First, find a producer – a 
plant that makes its own 
food from sunlight. Next, 
find a consumer that eats 
the producer. Then, find 

area is made up of Mexico 
and part of Central America. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bi
tesize/topics/zq6svcw/arti
cles/zg2htv  
Watch video 
In ancient Maya times, 
children had very different 
lives to today. They dressed 
differently and their homes 
were much smaller.  

     
 

 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bi
tesize/topics/zq6svcw/arti
cles/zndq7p3 
Watch video 
 
People often think that the 
Mayas only existed in the 
past. Today there are over 
seven million Maya people, 
most of whom live in Central 
America and southern 
Mexico. 

 
I feel angry 
when….. 
 
Sometimes after 
…. I feel angry…. 
 
 
When I am angry I 
……. 

Tuesday  
 Lo: To collect 
data from 
family 
members for 
example 
everyone shoe 
size and put 
all data in a 
bar graph.  

  

https://www.b

bc.co.uk/bitesiz

e/topics/z4mm

n39/articles/zg

byw6f 

watch video 
Lo: Explain what 

a nonsense 

poem is and 

create your own. 

 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/z37xrwx 
 
watch video 
Lo: Explain what a 
pronoun is and 
write a paragraph 
using pronouns.  

Wednesday https://www.
bbc.co.uk/bite
size/topics/zm
49q6f/articles
/z99jpbk 
watch video  
Lo: to 
understand 
how to find 

https://www.b
bc.co.uk/bitesiz
e/topics/z4mm
n39/articles/z8
sf8mn 
watch video 
Lo: what are 
free verse 
poems. 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zgsgxfr 
 
watch video 
Lo:  What is 
adverb. 

https://www.bb
c.co.uk/bitesize/
clips/zcd4d2p 
 
Watch video 
Children describe 
what they do 
when they feel 
angry and how 
these strategies 
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the mean, 
mode, 
median.   
Write 
definitions for 
each. 
 
 

 
 
 

Create your 
own. 
 
What Weeping 
Face by Walt 
Whitman 

What weeping 
face is that 
looking from the 
window? 

Why does it 
stream those 
sorrowful tears? 

Is it for some 
burial place, vast 
and dry? 

Is it to wet the 
soil of graves? 

 

Can you create 
sentences using 
adverbs as 
sentence openers. 
 
Frantically 
Joyfully 
quietly 
constantly  
 
Quietly walk to 
your seats.  
 
Happily Lucy 
Jumped on her 
bed.  

another consumer that eats.

 

whttps://www.bbc.co.uk
/bitesize/topics/zbnnb9q
/articles/zwbtxsg 

 
Watch video  
Lo: To explain what a food 
chain is. 

 

 
 

Draw your own food 

chain and make sure 

you label it.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bi
tesize/topics/zq6svcw/arti
cles/zbqyy4j 
 
Watch video  

 
 
One of the many things the 
ancient Mayas are 
remembered for is their ball 
game, which they called pitz. 
 
LO: Explain the different 
games played in Mayan 
times. 
What games do you prefer to 
play? Explain Why.  
 
 
 

 

help them to calm 
down. 
 

https://www.yout
ube.com/watch?v
=CvF9AEe-ozc 
 
Watch video to 
how to stay calm. 

 

Thursday Arithmetic 
paper. 
 
36 questions 
in 30 minutes.  

https://www.b
bc.co.uk/bitesiz
e/topics/z4mm
n39/articles/z3
btrwx 
Lo: what is a 
narrative 
poem.  

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zgsgxfr 
Watch video 
Lo: what is a 
passive verb. 

 

Friday https://www.bb
c.co.uk/bitesize
/topics/zx9k7ty
/articles/zqpxm
nb 

https://www.b
bc.co.uk/bitesiz
e/topics/z4mm
n39/articles/zt
dvw6f 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zps4pbk 
 

  

https://www.bbc.co
.uk/bitesize/clips/z8
7d7ty 
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watch video  
Lo: To 
understand  
Probability. 
Probability or 
chance is how 
likely 
something is 
to happen. If 
something has 
a low 
probability, it is 
unlikely to 
happen. If 
something has 
a high 
probability, it is 
likely to 
happen. 

Probabilities 
are most 
commonly 
shown as 
fractions. The 
probability of 
getting 'tails' 
when you toss 
a coin is a 1 in 
2 chance, or 
1/2. 

 

 
watch video  
 

Lo: Explain 
what  
an acrostic 
poem, the 
first letter of 
each line 
spells a 
word. The 
word is the 
subject of 
the poem. 

 

Lo: what is modal 
verb. 
 

https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zw38srd 
Watch video 
Lo: what are 
prepositions, how 
do we use theses 
correctly.  
 
https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/zsrt4qt 
watch video 
Lo: what are 
relative clauses.  
They are used to 
give extra 
information about 
a noun.  
 
https://www.bbc.c
o.uk/bitesize/topic
s/zwwp8mn/article
s/z3nfw6f 
Lo: Explain what an 
expanded noun 
phrase. a 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A child explains 
how he feels after 
he has been 
angry. An 
animation then 
explains why we 
sometimes lose 
control. When we 
lived in caves we 
needed a fast-
acting fight or 
flight response to 
danger. 
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